
 

 

Masters, owners, agents, charterers, marinas, yacht clubs and recreational boaters should ensure 

that the contents of this notice are made known to the persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 

All notices to mariners can be found at www.dublinport.ie/information-centre/notice-to-mariners/  

Captain Michael McKenna  |  Harbour Master  |  24 June 2024 

No: 37 | 2024 

Works In Progress – Piling  

Masters, Warranted Pilots, Holders of Pilotage Exemption Certificates, Owners, Operators and Agents of all Vessels 

navigating within Dublin Port are hereby notified of the following works;  

From 6 July for a period of approx. 8 weeks Dublin City Council will be engaged in piling works between the Sean 

O’Casey and Samuel Beckett Bridge on the north side of the River Liffey by way of the Docklands Pontoons       

(Berths 14/15). 

Works will be carried out from an 18m x 18m barge and associated support boats at a number of locations within the 

site boundary.  

Mariners are requested to navigate with caution in the area and pass the piling works at slow speed.   
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